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RVC Board Policy 4:10.170 
Acceptable Use for Information Technology 
Systems – Students  
 
Student access to the College’s Information Technology (“IT”) resources (including, 
without limitation, network, internet, computer equipment, servers, computer 
applications, and phone systems) is a privilege. The use of this technology is 
intended to support the mission of the College and is to be used for College related 
activities for which they were intended. 
 
Students may use the College’s IT resources, subject to the limitations of applicable 
state and federal laws as well as Board Policies 2:30.020 and 2:30.030 and related 
procedures. 
 
The College reserves the right to extend, limit, restrict or deny IT privileges and 
access to its IT resources to any student. 
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